

Library Automation Project  
CSC Coordinating Team Meeting  
Wednesday, April 15, 1987

Present: L. Bugg; K. Dazsi, J. Kasiowniak; R. McCreedy; A. McCord  
(first topic)

1. LUIS on WSUnet--

Status of tasks on list was reviewed. Louise will have money and disk space allocated to an MTS ID this afternoon, to be used to compile user documentation. Mary Jean will send PROFS message to Charlene re. documentation that can be printed for library staff training. CSC staff LUIS briefing April 29 will be done by Heather Braithwaite. Rick will give Louise "walk thru" of new MERIT access Thursday, to add to staff training materials.

WSUnet screen revision should be done on time. LUIS welcome screen was reviewed. Louise will get revisions to Becky.

Charlene Wecker is the library contact for testing next week.

2. Wayne County Community College configurations--

Four peripheral configuration options for the WCCC campus libraries were reviewed, and a fifth one emerged. Options using an IBM 7171, or IBM 3708's, or MERIT SCP's will continue to be researched. A meeting of WCCC's rep Jim Flaherty, Marie Couch of Codex, and Louise is scheduled for Thursday afternoon.

3. NOTIS terminal installation--

.WSU Science Library--Staff is being moved there from Purdy late summer/fall 1987. Will result in more NOTIS terminals than originally planned for that building. Options for controllers and lines were discussed.

.WSU Medical Library--Shiffman terminals on 3174 controller close to installation. Denise Taylor will coordinate with NCC.

.Oakland Univ. Library--Louise will notify Jerry when their modems, etc., arrive. Should be soon.

4. Lead systems analyst position--

The applicant interviewed at the last meeting was discussed.

Library Automation Project  
CSC Coordinating Team Meeting-page two

5. Systems programmer--

Becky Lockhart has decided to return to school full-time and will be leaving May 1. Rick will begin attending the weekly programmers' meetings, so he can assign NOTIS systems support tasks to appropriate CSC staff.

6. Security--

Louise reported problems with obtaining needed passwords/ID'S for NOTIS programmers and Library staff. Rick will research the status of security structure (community/area) that should be in place. Rick Shot and Claire Jackman will be invited to April 28 programmers meeting to coordinate security procedures.

7. Use of Univerisity name/address files--

Louise will draft a memo to Dave Brisbois re. use of University student, personnel, and name/address files for NOTIS. It will detail file names, type and frequency of access needed, what data is used for and who will be given access to the resulting NOTIS patron file.

8. Fund-raising project list--

Louise asked for suggestions for a DALNET fund-raising project list. Some software packages were suggested, also ALA character set support and Circ microcomputer backup.

Notes by,

Louise Bugg

LB/smf

cc: J. Williams ✓  
P. Spyers-Duran

87-195